
September 

is… 

I’m a book worm 

In September we will start a unit on 

Children’s authors. Below you 

find a list of the Authors that 

may be featured in your child’s 

classroom and just one example of 

their famous books. Please feel free to 

join in at home by reading books by 

these authors to your children. It is 

never too early to introduce the love of 

books to your child. 

Dr. Suess 

“Hop on Pop” 

 

Laura Numeroff 

“If You Take a Mouse to School” 

 

Audrey & Don Wood 

“The Napping House” 

 

Don Freeman 

“Corduroy” 

 

Eric Litwin 

“Pete the Cat” 

 

SCHOOL HOLIDAY 

The preschool will be closed on 

Monday September 1st in honor of 

Labor Day. 

 

BACK-TO-SCHOOL NIGHT 

Back-to-school night will be at 6:00 P.M. 

on the date and time listed below. This is 

a good time to let your child show off 

his/her classroom to their family 

members. We will wrap up the evening 

with an ice cream social.  

 

M-W-F  Mon  Sept 22 

T-Th & M-F Tues  Sept 23 

 

CHERUBS 

We do have space available in Cherubs 

and we invite you to try us out for a 

day. This month we will talk about 

Creation. Please talk to Ms. Tami or 

Ms. Kathy if you have any questions 

about our Cherub program. We do 

offer extended care on Fridays if you 

are in need of a few extra hours to get 

some work or shopping done. The 

children bring their lunch and enjoy an 

art project and playtime with friends. 

 

CLASSROOM NEWS                               

Ms. Tami & Ms. Karen  

3/4  Year Olds 

We will start our colors and shapes this 

month. We will learn one color and 

one shape a week. We will continue to 

work on our social skills as well. We 

are learning that sharing clean up and 

making new friends is fun.   
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Ms. Melissa & Ms. Audrey 

            MWF Pre-K 

The phonics program has begun so 

your child will be learning one letter a 

week. Your child will bring home a 

marker with the letter of the week on it 

at the beginning of the week. A review 

of colors and shapes will be taught as 

well as starting on numbers 0-10. 

 

Ms. Patti & Ms. Katie 

 5 Day Pre-K 

Phonics- A, P, S, T, Review 

Math- Shapes & Numbers 0-10 

Artist of the month- Dr. Seuss 

             

CONFERENCES 

At the beginning of every school year 

we offer parent conferences to those 

parents who would like to check-in with 

their child’s teacher. The scheduled 

dates are as follows: 

 

Ms. Tami 

MWF      Sept. 15       9:30-11:30 

TTH        Sept. 16       9:30-11:30 

 

Ms. Karen 

MWF      Sept. 17          8:30-11:30 

TTH        Sept. 23          8:30-11:30 

 

 

 

Ms. Melissa & Ms. Audrey 

MWF        Sept. 22 & 24   8:30-11:30   

 

Ms. Patti & Ms. Katie 

M-F           Sept. 25          8:30-11:30 

 

 

Pictures 

TTh & 5 Day   Thurs        Oct 2 

MWF                Fri            Oct 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


